
From: Claudine Parra <Claudine.Parra@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 9:16 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Kimberly Worthington <Kimberly.Worthington@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift to the City 
 
Good morning, 
I received a box of Frango mint chocolates on my desk with no note (approx. $30 value).  I asked around 
and no one knows who left them.  I am accepting the box of chocolates on behalf of the City and placing 
it in our reception area where it is accessible to the public.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Claudine Parra, PE | Safety Administrator 
City of Chicago | Department of Assets, Information and Services (AIS) 
 

mailto:Claudine.Parra@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Kimberly.Worthington@cityofchicago.org

